White, Emily MCF:EX

From: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:37 PM
To: White, Emily MCF:EX
Subject: for CFD-2018-81938

From: Moran, Roseanne [mailto:Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 6:08 PM

To: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX

Subject: RE: briefings for government caucus

Thanks. | understand the relationship. Just wanted to flag for you that Nic won't have a chance to be briefed
on this one. R.

From: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX <Paula.Gunn@gov.bc.ca>
Date: October 19, 2017 at 5:50:58 PM PDT

To: Moran, Roseanne <Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: briefings for government caucus

Hi Roseanne, we are being briefed tomorrow about the RCY report that is coming out (next Thursday | believe). | am
glad Caucus is now getting briefings directly from the RCY, that is great. So you know though, the Ministry doesn’t have
any formal relationship with the Select Standing Committee of Children and Youth as that is a legislative committee that
is formed as part of the Act that created the independent Representative’s Office. The ministry will sometimes be asked
to present to the Committee but it is not “our” committee and, in a way, is the opposite as both the committee and
Representative are independent of the ministry

I am happy to discuss this more, if this doesn’t make sense. Paula

From: Moran, Roseanne [mailto:Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 5:33 PM

To: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX

Subject: FW: briefings for government caucus

HI Paula. Just wanted to share this with you. It sounds like a report release is scheduled for next week. As you can see
from below, the Representative’s office will be able to offer briefings for government caucus in future, which is great. In
terms of next week, | am hoping that you can connect with Nic Simons who will be the Chair of the Child and Youth
committee, which will likely be constituted next week as well. Thanks. Roseanne.
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White, Emily MCF:EX

From: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:32 PM
To: White, Emily MCF:EX
Subject: for CFD-2018-81938

From: Moran, Roseanne [mailto:Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 9:07 AM

To: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX

Subject: RE: Min Chen at caucus

Will do. Thanks.

From: Gunn, Paula MCF:EX [mailto:Paula.Gunn@gov.bc.ca]
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 8:45 AM

To: Moran, Roseanne <Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Min Chen at caucus

I’'m in Ottawa Roseanne, you could give Niki a call too.
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 25, 2018, at 6:39 PM, Moran, Roseanne <Roseanne.Moran@leg.bc.ca> wrote:

HI Paula. Can you give me a call when you get a chance to talk about the upcoming Feb. 5 caucus
meeting. Thx.

Roseanne Moran | Executive Director | New Democrat BC Government Caucus
T: 250.953.4645 E: roseanne.moran@leg.bc.ca
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